
         Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars    

   Penygarn Community Primary School 
Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 

Torfaen NP4 8JR 
 

Telephone:  01495 742090 
 Fax:  01495 742215   

e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 
 

 
7th February 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Our school choir have been asked to take part in a concert at Crownbridge School, Croesyceiliog 

on Tuesday 19th February 2019, at 7.00 pm.  This is on the same site as Croesyceiliog 

Comprehensive School. 

 

I hope that your child will be able to take part in the concert as they have been working hard for 

quite a few weeks now.   

 

Please note, there is no transport provided; you will need to make your own arrangements to 

transport your child to the venue. 

 

Please complete the slip below to say whether your child is able to take part.  

 

Parents/carers are invited to attend and tickets are available from myself, Mrs Cox and Mrs 

Cottrell, at school and cost £2.00 per person. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

K Middle      L Sellars 

Choir Co-ordinator     Headteacher 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Please return to Mrs Middle or Mrs Cox 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………, class ………………………………….  to take 

part in the concert at Crownbridge School on Tuesday 19th February 2019, at 7.00 pm.   

 

I understand that I will need to transport my child myself. 

 

Please may I have ……………… tickets, and I have enclosed £……….... to cover the cost of these. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 
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